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To the Graduating Class of 2020,  

 

On behalf of the Loyalist College Board of Governors, congratulations to our Graduating 

Class of 2020! As Chair of the Board, it is my pleasure to offer you our best wishes as you 

embark on the next stages of your careers. We commend you on your accomplishments in 

completing your postsecondary programs.   

 
In the process of earning your diplomas and certificates, your strength has been tested, and 

you have persevered to complete your new credentials. In order to reach this milestone, each 

of you has overcome unforeseen challenges brought on by the COVID-19 pandemic. This is 

a unique and admirable achievement. 

 

We hope you take some time to celebrate, reflect on and enjoy your success. As you move 

forward to pursue your goals, know that we are proud of you, we are thinking of you, and 

we are wishing you all the best in your future endeavours. Having graduated with two 

Loyalist credentials, I know first-hand that with your College certification, you’re going 
places.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Chair of the Loyalist College Board of Governors  

 

Loyalist College Governors:  
 

Tim Farrell, June Hagerman, Pam Jolliffe, Sara Kelleher, David MacKinnon, Jennifer May-

Anderson, Bhavik Patel, Jim Pine, Bill Saunders, Lisa Sinclair, Prahlad Varu and Ann Marie 

Vaughan 
 
 


